
           DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 2024 
December is a quick month and our little “elves” will be working very 

hard making ornaments, projects, and gifts. They also will be concentrating on holidays, 
music, giving to others, comparisons, classifying, matching, and moving to rhythm. Please 
mark your calendar with these important dates: 
           December 18/19-------------------------Winter Singing Program 
           18th—Hanson, Flood, Dengler   19th—Hanson, Barrett, Owens, Chrobak 
	               Singing starts at 12:15pm!! (No science) 

December 20 thru Jan. 1st ------Winter Break 
January 2nd----------------------Elf Registration for Elf students/siblings 

          January 15 & 16------------------Teddy Bear Breakfast-- Pancakes  
January 20 & 29-----------------No School 
February 3---------------------- Elf registration open to public 
February 13/14------------------Valentine Party 
February 17----------------------No School 
March 3/4-----------------------School Pictures 

           March 31-------------------------No School 
April 9/10------------------------Spring Parties 
April 14-21-----------------------Spring Break, No School 
May 7/8--------------------------Mother’s Day Tea 
May 16---------------------------GRADUATION! 
May 23---------------------------Last day of school! 
May 27-June 6-------------------Elf Camp 
Our holiday program is right around the corner. Please plan to attend this special 

program that the children are working so hard on. Please take note of the times!! We will 
also have a “special guest” arrive for a visit. Get those cameras ready! 

Our Thanksgiving Feasts were so fun! The students loved eating their lunch on the 
floor with their own “decorated” tablecloth. A big Thanks to Mrs. Fisher for setting up a 
spectacular Native American display. The kids loved the teepee. Hopefully you got to see it 

REGISTRATION forms will be handed out before winter break! It’s hard to believe 
but we need to prepare for next September already. If your child is returning Sept. 2025, 
you may return your form to Elf starting Jan.2nd. There is always limited space for 
KPrep! We will open registration to the public on February, 3rd 

                                       HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO ALL!! ~~Marsha & Staff       
                                     




